
Letters From Our Families
It feels good to know that  

when we look back on these 
times as a family, it won’t  
be just medicine and clinic 
visits that are remembered, 
but great times as a family 

thanks to Believe In Tomorrow.
- David, Maryanne, Ben, and Eli 

Words cannot 
express how 
appreciative 
we are of our Believe 
In Tomorrow week.  We had no 
idea what we were getting into, 
but we were so taken back 
with the love and support that 
came from your organization. 

- Bruce, Megan, Jorden,  
Evan, & Mackenzie

We wanted to thank you for 
the attention, support, and 

relief you gave Stefano during 
treatment. The family get 

aways were so important to 
him and the entire family.  

I will never forget our vacations 
with Believe In Tomorrow, and 

how they filled us with fun, 
hopeful feelings. 

- Best wishes, Vanesa 
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Words could never express 
our sincere and heart felt 
gratitude!  As parents, our 
connection to Kian began 

long before his birth. Leaving 
him at the NICU for several 

weeks was the last thing we 
wanted to do. THANK GOD FOR 
BELIEVE IN TOMORROW AND 
THE CHILDREN’S HOUSE AT 

JOHNS HOPKINS!
- Denita, Brandon, and Kian

It’s people like you that 
make this journey a little 

easier on all of 
us. God bless 
you always! 

- Jannette, John,  
Justin, and John

Words cannot 
describe how grateful we are for 
our vacation in Ocean City you 

organized this past June. We had 
so much fun and were touched 
by the incredible kindness of 

your volunteers. Your Foundation 
truly made a difference in our 

hearts. Thank you from the 
bottom of our hearts.

- Johanna, Tom, Alek, and Tommy

Thank you so 
much, Believe 
In Tomorrow, 
for giving our 

family this 
amazing week at the beach 
house! It is truly incredible 

what you and your awesome 
partners do for families like 
us battling cancer... The best 
part was to enjoy our family, 
relax, and forget about blood 

tests, clinic/hospital visits, etc. 
This week has renewed and 

energized our spirits - for this, 
we are so thankful! 

- Liz, Karl, Alex, and Ava
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